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From Our Administrator

   From Our Prelate
    I am glad to report again this month that everyone is doing 
well  I have received no reports of illness or distress.  Stay 
healthy,  have a wonderful month and a Happy Blessed Easter.

JP Shelton, Prelate

Greetings Fellow Moose Brothers and Sisters,

We have a number of things to touch on this month.  First and 
foremost, El Cajon merger meeting was successful.  The vote was favorable 
for El Cajon LOOM to merge with Lemon Grove LOOM.  As far as the 
WOTM goes, we are still unsure at the time of this writing.

Second, as you know, it's April and it's time for a new Board of Officers. 
 We are still short some positions for the Board.  We have to have a quorum 
to keep the building open, no quorum no building.

Reminder, all members who bring in qualified guests, REMEMBER to 
sign them in the guest book located in the Social Quarters, after the third 
time they need to become members.

I know we all joke around from time to time.  Please show respect to all 
members AND their guests.  If, for any reason, you have a problem with a 
member or their guest, DO NOT bring it in the Lodge home.

Happy Easter,  Ronald Woods
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Submit articles
& Newsletter

Suggestions to:
Barbara Minich
619-200-9156

barbara.minich@yahoo.com

The Calendar Meeting is on the 
3rd Wednesday of each Month

ARTICLES ARE DUE ON 
THAT DAY

If possible, please submit them 
to me by e-mail.

Thanks!  – Barbara

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge 1713
Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

9062 Memory Lane, Spring Valley, CA 91977
Office: 619-463-4672  Social Quarters:619-463-6444

LOOM 1713
Officers

Governor
Jimmy Welch

Jr. Governor
Terrance Kindred

Prelate
JP Shelton

Treasurer
Al Heavener

Jr. Past Gov, 
Bob Godsil

Administrator 
Ron Woods

Trustees
1yr: Aaron Zuniga

Sergeant at Arms
Jon Minich

 

 

WOTM 2267
Officers

Sr. Regent
Stephanie Archer

Jr. Grad. Regent
Lori Rubalcaba

Jr. Regent
Janie Godsil

Secretary/Treas.
Toni Perez

Recorder
Chris Welch

Please Help Fill In The White Board
It's in the hallway between the kitchen and the restrooms.

We always like to see new faces volunteering in the kitchen and 
anywhere else in the Lodge!

If you would like to cook for one of our regular meals, please sign up!

Andy Underwood Cooking Again
April 21, 2017 

Menu
Filet Mignon

Red Roasted Potatoes
Caramelized Carrots

And
Bread Pudding for Dessert

ONLY  $12.50 
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Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

From Our Senior Regent

From Our Jr. Regent
We're sorry to hear that Sherri Udell's father passed away.  To Sherri and her 

family our thoughts and prayers are with you.  Sue Gilbert had the tumor on her neck 
removed.  Her spirits are up, she really looks good and is a fighter.  Our thoughts are 
with you Sue to keep up the good work and have a speedy recovery.

Remember, let me know if anyone is ill or in distress.  Anyway, stay healthy and 
safe.   Have a Happy and Joyous Easter. 
  Janie Godsil, Jr Regent

It was a pleasure serving as your Senior Regent for 2016-2017. I would like to 
extend a huge thank you to the Board of Officers that supported me this year -   
Thank you to Janie Godsil, Lori Rubalcaba, Chris Welch and Toni Perez. I would 
not have been able to do it without you and your support. Thank you to all of my 
committee members that stepped up and did fundraiser dinners for our Moosehaven 
and Mooseheart residents.  Thank you to ALL of the volunteers that cook our meals, 
help with our events and fundraisers, help with our annual needy family project, and 
donated your time to work and help out around our Lodge. I know that all of our 
hard work and dedication to our Lodge is appreciated by our kids and seniors that 
receive our gifts each month, our families that get a Christmas, and our members in 
need.  I look forward to serving as your Junior Graduate Regent for 2017-2018 and 
continuing to support Moose Charities, the needy families in our communities and 
our own Moose family members  Don't forget Reveal Secret Pals on the 18th.

See you at the Lodge
Stephanie Archer, Sr Regent    

Well, that year just flew by!!   As my term as Senior Regent is 
ending, we still need to fill the Board of Officers for next year.  If 
you are interested in serving on the Board please let myself or 
another board member know.  You can also attend a meeting on the 
first or third Tuesday of the month. Meetings start at 7pm and we 
would love to see you there.  Meeting dates and times are also on 
the calendar.
   

Happy Easter
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Enjoy Your Day!!

Robert Fajardo – 04/01
Alfred Heavener – 04/03
David Brokiewicz  –  04/05
Tim Martindale – 04/05
Scott Shiver – 04/10
Stephen Dowell – 04/13
Roger Pollock – 04/14
Jimmie Jones Jr. - 04/16
David Huber – 04/19
Anthony Tangorra – 04/20
Steven Lommerse – 04/23
Aaron Zuniga – 04/23
George Achterberg – 04/24
Charles Peabody – 04/24

Kevin McQuitten – 04/25
Lonnie White – Jr. 04/28

Sherri Udell – 04/02
Tanya Citroni – 04/02
Lina Mackey – 04/05
Michelle Creel – 04/06
Suzanne Buckles – 04/08
Delia Orozco – 04/10
Anita Vidovich – 04/11
Johnna Asuncion – 04/14
Irma Arreola-Lauritzen – 04/16
Laura Amirato – 04/25
Carol Heikkila – 04/26
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Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977
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Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Address service requested

Rev C

––––––

● New Variety of Food in Social Quarters Tuesday, Thursday 

● Apr 2,9,16,23,30 – Our Delicious Breakfast 9 AM

● Apr 3,10,17,24 – Join us for Mexican Cuisine

● Apr 8 & 9 – Legion Frolic & Meeting at Mira Mesa Lodge

● Apr 16 – Easter Sunday, Legion Breakfast by Annie

● Apr 18 – WOTM Secret Pal Revealing

● Apr 21 – Filet Mignon Dinner $12.50 by Andy Underwood

● Apr 23 – District Meeting at Mira Mesa

● Apr 29 – Painting with Friends from 11:00 – 3:00

Check Calendar Page for Details

UPCOMING  EVENTS
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